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            March 10, 2021 

 

To our Library Community: 

 

As much as we’d like to think that winter is over, we know how March can rear its head 

and blast you with a snowstorm just as the forsythia begins to bloom. Here at the 

library, we have moved on to thinking about summer with all the uncertainty of the 

COVID19 era. We hope that by summer, the COVID19 vaccines will be widely available, 

and we’ll begin to return to more in-person programming. For this summer we do 

believe that in-person programs will be held outside, with a significant portion of 

activities remaining on Zoom. We’ve been delighted by how strong our attendance 

numbers have been while conducting virtual programs and anticipate that there will be 

some virtual programs offered by libraries well into the future.  

 

It seems that there really may be light at the end of the tunnel of this tragic year, and 

we’re excited to help shape what the future of library services will be. We’re happy to 

have you along for the ride.  

 

Kindly, 

 

 
Laura O’Grady 

 

  

 


